
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: ATAG SHR-15 Boiler Installations – Gasket Replacement 
 
August 2011 
 
Dear Householder, 
 
It's important for reasons of safety that you have your gas boiler serviced annually by a Registered 
Gas Installer (RGI).  
 
If your gas boiler is an ATAG SHR-15 then it’s imperative that the gasket that secures the burner to 
the heat exchanger is replaced as required by the manufacturers at least every four years. If this 
gasket has not been replaced on your gas boiler yet, it should be replaced immediately as your gas 
boiler is now more that six years old.  
 
Failure to replace this gasket may lead to your gas boiler releasing flue gases into the location where 
the gas boiler is fitted. As the owner/occupier of the property you are responsible for the safe upkeep 
and maintenance of the gas installation at your premise.  
 
Act today by contacting a Registered Gas Installer in your area to have your boiler serviced and this 
gasket replaced.   
 
To find the list of Registered Gas Installers visit www.rgii.ie or phone 1850 454 454  
 
Please show this letter to your Registered Gas Installer (RGI) prior to the commencement of the 
servicing works. 
 
The RGI will provide you with a conformance certificate on completion of the works. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
____________________ 
William Wilson 
Inspections Manager 
Register of Gas Installers of Ireland   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


